Diane Curran, Eeq.
6935 Laurel Ave. Suite 204
Takoma Park, MD 20912

Dear Ms. Corran:

Your October 21, 1993 letter to me expressed concern about sampling of off-
site areas potentially contaminated by operations at the Sequoyah Fuels
Corporation (SFC) facility near Gore, Oklahoma. The Nuclear Regulatory
Commiesion i= committad to ensuring that licensees conduct complete and
accurate characterization of all radiological contamination related to
licensed activities. Therefore, SFC ie obliged to demonstrate how they
propose to sample all potentially contaminated areas surrounding the site as
part of the Site Characterization Plan (8CP), which was be submitted to the
NRC by letter dated January 31, 1994. Your concern will be addressed during
our review of that SCP. Before NRC approval of the Plan, SFC must present an
adequate sampling plan of both affected and unaffected areas. NUREG/CR-5649,

YEeYS® '
ie the guidance the staff usee as the baeis for review of site
characterization plans.

I trust this answers your immediate concern. We look forward to fruitful
discussions of the concerns of the Native Americans for a Clean Environment
(NACE) about remediation of this site.

Sincerely,

John H. Austin, Chief
Decommissioning and Regulatory |
Issues Branch '
Divieion of Low-Level Waste Management
and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards
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Diane Curran, Esq.
6935 Laurel Ave. BSuite 204
Takoma Fark, MD 20912

Dear Ms. Curran:

Your Octeber 21, 1993 letter to me expressed concern about sampling of off-
aite areas potentially contaminated by operations at the Sequoyah Fuels
Corporation (SFC) facility near Gore, Oklahoma. The Nuclear Regulatory
Commission is committed to ensuring that licensees conduct complete and
accurate characterization of all radiclogical contamination rglated to
licensed activities. Therefore, SFC is obliged to demonstrafte how they
propo. ¥ to sample all potentially contaminated areas surrgdnding the site as
part of the Site Characterizaticn Plan (SCP), which is € to be submitted to
the NRC by the end of January, 1994. Your concern wil) be addressed during
our review of that SCP. Before NRC approval of the an, SFC must present an
adequate sampling plan ot both affected and unaft.g:-d areas. NUREG/CR-5849,

Hanual for ation,
is the guidance the staff uees as the basis for eview of pite
characterization plans. P4

1 trust this answers your immediate concer We look forward to fruitful

discussions of the concerns of the Native ericanu for a Clean Environment
(NACE) about remediation of this site. -

sincorqiy.

John H. Austin, Chief
Decommissicning and Regulatory
_lssues Branch
Division of Low-Level Waste Management
and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

o3 Maurice Axelrad, Esqg.

Brita Haugland-Cantrell, Esq.

James Wilcoxen, Esqg.
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